Dear CWL Members,

At the last general meeting, wwaaayyy back in February, a discussion took place regarding the 2020 CWL
Centenary. We had discussed making 100 backpacks. Due to circumstances, we have not met as a
Council since April. However, the Executive met June 23 via Zoom. It was nice to see familiar faces. It
was brought to our attention by Annet that AIM School in Uganda is in need of masks for their students
and staff.

We would like to make this our Centenary Project. "Little dresses for Uganda" was a huge success last
year. The dresses were spectacular!! We are now calling on our members, and friends, to make a few
masks and donate them to this year's project "Masks for Uganda".

Here are some specifics:

* Yvette d’Entremont (780-457-1523) and Connie McBride (780-456-0485) have agreed to co-coordinate
this project.

* We would need child and adult size masks.

* Maks should be made of fabric that is 100% cotton

* You need not abide by a specific pattern. Feel free to use the pattern you are comfortable with.

* You can use elastic or ties for the ear straps.

* You may make as many as you want 5? 10? 15?

* If you are burnt out from already making masks, you might consider donating fabric. If so, please
contact Yvette or Connie to arrange pickup. Yes, Yvette will go pick it up.

* If you have friends who are interested in donating to this cause... that would be great!

* There are 200 students and staff at AIM School... it would be wonderful if we could donate that many.

* Please let Yvette or Connie know how many you would like to make and donate, and what size (child
or adult).

Annet has intentions of returning to Uganda and would bring them with her. However, should borders
not be open to international travel, she would mail them.

Please help us protect the health of the students and staff at AIM School.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call Yvette or Connie.
Thank you for your help.

Blessings,

Yvette (780-457-1523)
Connie (780-456-0485)



